ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

130 Watford Street, Brooklin, ON L1M 1H2
905.655.3286 ¢ Fax: 905.655.4519
www.stleothegreat.ca * e-mail: st.leos@bellnet.ca

Pastor: Rev. Charles T. Forget

Parish Secretary: Maureen Holly
905-655-3286 x 101

OFFICE HOURS:
Monday to Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.
Closed for Lunch from 12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m.
Friday Office Closed.

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE:
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 8:30 a.m.
Wednesday 6:00 p.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - Mass: 7:00 p.m.
Rosary prayed 20 minutes before weekday masses.

SUNDAY MASS SCHEDULE:
Saturday 5:00 p.m.
Sunday 9:00 a.m. & 11:00 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:
Saturdays 4:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. or anytime by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM:
Please download the Baptism Information Kit and Registration Form from
the parish website, www.stleothegreat.ca

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE:
The Archdiocese of Toronto requires that you contact your parish priest at least one year
in advance of the planned date of your wedding and that you participate in a marriage
preparation course. Please call the Parish Office.

PARISH REGISTRATION:
All families attending St. Leo's are requested to register with the parish.
Registration forms (Welcome Cards) are available in the vestibule of the church.

LOCAL HOSPITALS AND EMERGENCY PASTORAL VISITATION

If you or someone in your family is in the Oshawa, Whitby or Port Perry Hospitals and would like to have a priest
(for serious reasons) visit the person who is sick for Anointing of the Sick, Last Rites, Confession or Communion,
please note that there is a full-time Catholic Priest assigned to these three hospitals at various times of the week.
Simply ask hospital staff to inquire as to whether Father Manuel Duterte is present in the hospital (or when he will be).
If Father Manuel is not available and there is an emergency requiring a Catholic priest, please call St. Leo the Great
Parish at 905-655-3286 and when prompted, press "8" and leave your message. Fr. Charles will receive your message
(if he is available) and return your call. If there is no emergency but you would like to speak to Fr. Charles, please call
the parish office and leave a message with the parish secretary at 905-655-3286 x 101.
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THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

NEW YOUTH MASS
EVERY SATURDAY
AT THE 5 PM. MASS!

Beginning this weekend our
parish will feature a Youth Mass
for the young and the ‘young at
heart’ and they will provide the
music every Saturday at the 5

CALLING ALL pm. Mass. The band, under the
leadership and direction of

You-l‘“ parishioner Dennis Wardle, will

play what is called contemporary Catholic music that is used in
many parishes throughout North America. St. Gertrude Parish in
Oshawa has been using this music as well which has an upbeat,
joyful rhythm with words that go to the heart of our relationship
with the love of Christ Jesus. Catholic music writers and
recording artists have been taking the world by storm with these
inspirational songs and they have increasingly grown in
popularity in all Christian churches. Over time the youth
band/choir will grow and improve as they work out the kinks,
though they have had many practices already to prepare for this
new and exciting venture.

As | mentioned last Sunday, we can only best work out any sound
problems in the doing, which means that as we go along we will
work on the balance between voices and instruments and the
overall volume and clarity for all parishioners. That's why we
need your prayers for the Youth Mass and your patience as we
work to achieve what liturgical music ministry is supposed to do:
enhance the worship of God in God’s people. It's not a show and
it’s not about those who sing and play instruments because the
reason for our Sunday coming together is to sing the praises of
our God and offer Him true worship realized in song and in
silence; in prayer and in praise.

As the music that will be used is not in any Catholic hymnals, a
‘Liturgy Aid’ will be provided for each Saturday Mass allowing
parishioners to sing the words as well as the Psalm Response.

In our young parish we look forward to this youth-oriented,
youth appealing music ministry. (Fr. Charles)

PREPARING FOR
ADVENT

At first glance it might seem a tad
premature to be talking about
Advent when we've still got a couple
of weeks to go before it even
begins. However, on closer
examination it’s pretty obvious that
in our culture practically everything about the season of Advent,
and/or in a more secular sense the “holiday season”, is
essentially premature. The reality is that office Christmas parties
will start in a week or two because the entire month of
December itself will find us preoccupied with so many
preparations for Christmas that the only way we can fit in a party
is by having it early.

Yet the very nature of the season of Advent, the four weeks prior
to Christmas, stands seemingly in opposition to our preparations
because Advent is all about doing something we don’t tend to do
very well — waiting. That’s right, hurry up and wait for Advent.
The Church in her great wisdom knows what we need to do for
our own spiritual benefit and all the more at a time when we are
prone to and urged to do the opposite. If life all year round is
hectic, Christmas and its many demands on our time and
schedules is going to make it all the more so. Hence the reason
to take the time now to ensure our Advent has built-in time for
personal preparation, which is to say, personal waiting.

| remember in my last parish | had put in quite a garden in my
small fenced-in backyard. There were pots of plants and flowers
everywhere and it looked like a mini botanical garden. | suppose
| had envisioned that my garden with its many colours and flower
varieties would be a place where | could sit and relax and enjoy
the surroundings | had worked so hard to put in place. And when
the garden was in full bloom and the warm sunny days of
summer had hastened its growth and splendour, do you think |
was able to relax and sip a cup of coffee, take in my garden’s
beauty and just enjoy it? Not a chance. The moment I'd sit
down | would spy something that needed to be dead-headed,
pruned a bit, moved slightly or arranged somewhat. The garden |
had as my place of refuge became my place of work instead.

In my preparations and plans | had lost sight of why | had the
garden in the first place. What | needed, | suppose, was
someone else to tell me to sit down, relax and enjoy your garden.
For me that is a good example of why I, why we all need Advent.
The Church is that one who will tell me to sit down, relax and
enjoy my garden, but not in a passive sense. No, the Church will
tell me to be actively waiting because we already know what
December 25" is all about. Oh sure, we will be and in many ways
are already being bombarded with messages about the “reason
for the season”, which, if it ain’t Christ it ain’t the reason.

For example, while Advent isn’t a penitential season as is Lent — a
time to prepare our soul for Christ’s Passion, Death and
Resurrection — what other preparation would be more important
than preparing for and celebrating the Sacrament of
Reconciliation (going to confession) before December 24"

The Advent we enter into will determine the quality and joy of
the Christmas we will celebrate. How true.

Folks might believe that priests would themselves be the most
spiritually prepared people for any religious season such as
Advent, Christmas, Lent or Easter, but they would be wrong. We
can become just as “preoccupied” with preparations and a long
list of things to do that Christmas can find us grumpy rather than
glad. Deferred joys are always the sweetest. If we all take time
to slow down and even just use the times in Advent when we are
waiting for the bus, the kids, the cashier, to use the bank
machine — to do nothing else but use those brief and fleeting
moments to drink in the beauty of the summons to our
relationship with the Lord Jesus Christ that He Himself holds out
to us, then we will have begun our waiting. We will begin to
thirst for the opportunities to drink in His presence and His
invitation to “Come and sit with me awhile”. (Fr. Charles)
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WEDNESDAY NOVEMBER 19 — HOLY HOUR and the 7:00
PM EVENING MASS IS CANCELLED. MASS WILL BE AT 8:30
AM FOR THIS WEEK ONLY.

BLOOD DONOR CLINIC AT ST. LEO THE GREAT PARISH HALL ON
MONDAY DECEMBER 1 FROM 4:00 - 7:30 PM.

MASS INTENTIONS- Week of Nov. 18-23

Tues. Nov. 18 — 8:30 am — David Busby+

Wed. Nov. 19 -8:30 am — Intentions of Stella Gorman

Thurs. Nov.20 — 8:30 am — Intentions of Martin Martens

Fri. Nov. 21 — 8:30 am — Intentions of Joe & Kathleen Mercer
Sat. Nov. 22 - 5:00pm — Paul Olejniczak+ Req. Karen

Sun. Nov. 23 —9:00 am — John Jeronimo+ Req. Johnson Family
Sun. Nov.23-11:00am-Bronislaw Zubrzycki+ Req. Nowak Family

CHILDREN’S FIRST RECONCILIATION WILL BE ON TUESDAY
DECEMEBER 2 AT 7:00 PM

PARISH ADVENT RECONCILIATION WILL BE ON TUESDAY
DECEMBER 9 AT 7:00 PM

CWL HOMEMADE GOODIES

THE SHOT HEARD ‘ROUND THE WORLD
Fr. Andrew Fisher

As a sports enthusiast, I've witnessed many famous athletic
moments. “The Miracle on Ice” when Team USA defeated the
Soviet Union in Olympic hockey, Mario Lemieux’s goal to clinch
the 1987 Canada Cup and Joe Carter’s World Series winning
walk-off homerun. One sporting moment that | was not alive to
witness, but have seen multiple times on television, was the New
York Giants defeating the Brooklyn Dodgers, clinching the
National League pennant. Why is this particular event worthy to
be mentioned? Well, many witnesses, game announcers, and
players (including Bobby Thomson —the player who hit the game
winning home run), believed that the baseball was not hit well
enough to clear the left field fence. It was as if the ball was
“guided” into the stands. On May 13", 1981 a bullet meant to
kill Saint John Paul Il was mysteriously guided off course, saving
his life.

In The Shot Heard ‘Round The World Fr. Andrew Fisher gives a
gripping account of the prophecy made 64 years before the
shooting, the events surrounding the assassination attempt on
the Holy Father, and the multiple miracles that saved him. By
Saint John Paul II’s assessment, “It was a mother’s hand that
guided the bullet’s path.” He attributed his survival of the
shooting to the direct intervention of the Blessed Mother, to
whom he had an ardent and lifelong devotion. This is the main
point that Fr. Andrew wants the listener to meditate on - How
often do we invite Mary's intercession and intervention into our
lives? If you want to develop a stronger devotion to Mary, this is
a CD you must have. Francesco Bianco

With Christmas coming, why not save yourself some time and
have a meal ready to cook. The CWL will be taking orders for
Pies and Soup. Please read the bulletin insert and complete
the order form and enclose your cheque and return it via the
collection basket to the attention of the CWL. Additional
order forms and envelopes will be available in the Quiet
Room.

Also, Christmas Cookies will be available to purchase after all
the masses on December 13/14 in the vestibule of the church.

The Rosary Apostolate in the Schools

Through the Rosary Apostolate, children are experiencing the power
of the Rosary! Dedicate your time to praying the Rosary with
children once a month in our Catholic Elementary schools. The
Rosary Apostolate is welcoming new members. Please call Judy
Delaney at (905) 655-0227.

CHRISTMAS - Truths, Symbols, Myths,
Legends & Customs-Apologetics

Saturday November 22, after the 9:00 am Mass at St.
Bernadette’s Parish Hall, Ajax. When discussing your fait5h it
helps to have not only the truths but also to be knowledgeable
about symbols, myths, legends and customs which surround it.
Why not get ready for Advent and Christmas by taking advantage
of this great opportunity to learn and share.Contact Tom
Kennedy at 905-427-6137.

MUSICAL EVENING - CHRISTMAS JOY

2015 SUNDAY MISSALS ARE AVAILABLE FOR
PURCHASE IN THE VESTIBULE. COST IS $5.00.

A musical evening of Christmas Joy on Saturday November 29 at
7:00 pm at St. John the Evangelist Church in Whitby. Featuring
the Junior Choir of St. Michael’s Choir School and St. John the
Evengelist Church Choir. Proceeds will be in support of their
renovation fund. Please contact 905-668-3676 for tickets.

BEL CANTO CHOIR CONCERT — Holy Family Parish, Whitby

IN LOVING REMEMBRANCE

The Book of Remembrance, in which parishioners can record the
names of their deceased family members, is on the lectern (on
the right-side of the altar) in front of the statue of Mary. You
may enter the names of those you wish remembered. During the
month of November all the Holy Souls will be remembered at all
the masses.

Holy Family Refugee Committee will be hosting a Christmas
concert on Sunday November 30 at 7:00 pm in support of the
Refugee Sponsorship Fund with the Bel Canto Choir from
Scarborough. The spirited and renowned Bel Canto Choir will be
singing joyous, uplifting Christmas spiritual and season themed
songs. Tickets will be available after all weekend masses in
November and through the parish office of Holy Family 905-665-
6470 - $20 per person, children free.
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David
Marshall

Sales & Leasing
1025 Dundas St. W.
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Do it for your home do it for
the health of your family.

For a FREE No Obligation
phone estimate, call:

@ wrg_lfég- TOYOTA Co.

SALES + PARTS  SERVICE

905-655-1099

Benjamin Moore =z

The Colour Experts

Brooklin Paint
53 Baldwm St (behmd Baldwin Burger) 905-655-5699

Brooklin

Dental Centre
Est. 1984
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Dr. Austin Saldanha

Parishioner
INVISALIGN/Preferred Provider
The Clear Alternative to Braces,

FREE CONSULTATION
NEW PATIENTS ALWAYS WELCOME
42 Baldwin Street
905-655-3385

www.brooklindentalcentre.com

Baldwin
Animal Hospital

Daniel Baturensky, DVM
4160 Baldwin St. S. Unit 13, Whitby
P 905-655-CATS 905-655-BARK
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51 Baldwin St. 905-440-0040
www.floorsinmotion.com

Remember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.

RE(MPX ~&
Houge River Realty Ltd : E
Danlel

- Il\/IcRDe/Em%)_tt Shopping
a ales Rep./Parishioner
i Office: 905-668-1800 Loca"y

Bcei: 5054476508 Saves Gas

www.danielmcdermott.org

Make The Right Move

DISCOVER THE CATHOLIC DIFFERENCE

e — Rely on the Knights of Columbus to H
|L protect your family's future.

WAy Michael Mullin, Fic
v 416-300-8680  www.mmullin.ca

LIFE INSURANCE DISABILITY INSURANCE LONG-TERM CARE RRSP/RIFF/TFSAs

Heritage Realty

Janet Moreira
Sales Representative/Parishioner
Bus 905-430-9000
Cel 905-718-9279
Your New Favourite Realtor at
gettingyoumoved.com

. St. Leo's Knights of Columbus

AEREE Getinvolved. Inquire now!
“Xgi¢= Larry Hallihan 905 620 0351
“0% __ Allen Frank 905 655 4212

Funeral Director — Michael Lodge

W.C. Town Funeral Chapel

110 Dundas St. E., Whitby (905) 668-3410

pWISE. | ‘

ANVERTISE

Accounting
Bookkeeping
Personal &
Corporate Taxes

Alan Hogan 905.655.8556 62 Winchester Rd. E.

!!B_Bmukiin Tax

& Baphihmaplog Borvides ind

~ Adrienne Irvine

el: 905-999-5418

289 Keith Ross Drive, Oshawa, ON L1H 7K4
el: 905-440-3595
info@destefanofuneralhomes.ca
w.destefanofuneralhomes.ca

THE PERFECT SPOT 10 ADVERTISE

OSHAWA

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

Serving our Community
with Compassion

BARNES MEMORIAL
FUNERAL HOME

Resurrection, Whitby
(905) 668-8912

Mausoleum, Cremation, Monument Lots and Shrine Sections
www.catholic-cemeteries.com

I

Shop LOCAL - Spend LOCAL FU AR L
Eat lOCAl ® Enjoy lOCAL Guy M. May Robert Amos
and support the local businesses Bt Vs St e
that Support your parl'sh Robert McHardy Imre Szabo
847 King Street West
905-721-1234
4] |l CATHOLIC CEMETERIES | The Cherub's Cupboard
L Archdiocese of Toronto

Catholic Books & Gifts

for all occasions

Religious Articles

. cherubscuphoard.com

82 Centre St. N. 905-432-2882

DURHAMTEL

PHONE & INTERNET SOLUTIONS

Chris Leahy
289-638-1011 BALD
Unlimited High Speed Interet ’l REET
& Canada/US phone: $54.99 -
Phone from $19.99, ARM FR ANDMAD

Internet only from $39.99 53A Baldwin St., Brooklin

L.IREWT ES

Computer Sales,
Service & Repair
We do all repairs in store
with fast results!

71 Baldwin St. N.

Family owned and operated since 1863

905.655.3662
5295 Thickson Rd. N., Whitby Melissa Barnes Funeral Director
(one minute Novth of Taunton on Thickson) — Richard Barnes Managing Director

10% donated back to St. Leo's | www.baldwinstreetburger.com 905-655-3000
durhamtel.ca *Prices subject to change [] 905-425-3222 E: Ur‘computer‘bytes.ca
ﬁ Brian R. Evans 3 :
- Financial Advisor ].‘Iih'illﬂ J'DI'I'ES

-

www.edwardjones.com

The Brooklin Medical Centre
5959 Anderson St. 905-655-8076
brian.r.evans@edwardjones.com

R BEREE OF IMVER TR

Life Insurance Agent for Edward Jones Insurance Agency
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